Rick,

| received a call from a constituent about this alley. Apparently it was up for reconstruction about 3
years ago, and the neighbors requested at that time that it not be done. This woman, whose husband
signed the petition for non-paving, called asking about it. | told her that we normally wait 5 years
before revisiting in this situation.

She is wondering whether we can put it on the list for reconstruction now. What are your thoughts
relative to our normal policy? Thanks!
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